

## DARWEN VALE HIGH SCHOOL

An Aldridge Community Academy 🗥



September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to announce the launch of our new Home School Team, Darwen Vale's very own PTA. The Home School Team will support with upcoming school events, fundraising and allow parents and carers to feedback on school policy and procedure.

We are asking for volunteers to support with our vision to make links to the external community and show case all that Darwen Vale has to offer.

We will be meeting once every half term and expect that all meetings are attended. The meetings will be held in school on the following dates:

- Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> October 5pm
- Wednesday 7<sup>th</sup> December 5pm

If you feel that this is something you are interested in supporting, please complete the attached form on the link below to register your interest.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=SNTGIrSI0kWeCLuPfbDZf7QYcJtaiG1AjSUjgkO0F 4JUOVNSVE4xSjhFSFo3WFNDV05PTEg3OVIERS4u

Kind regards

Miss R Bridges & Mrs L Padmore

Darwen Vale High School Blackburn Road Darwen BB3 0AL 01254 223000

